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										April 8th, 2020
		
RE:	Recovery Day
		
	
TO:	All NFTA Metro Employees
	
	Executive Director, Kim Minkel in collaboration with ATU President Jeff Richardson has granted a recovery day to all NFTA Metro Active Employees. Please see your station supervisor, station clerk or immediate supervisor, to schedule your recovery day. Staffing quotas WILL be in effect. All recovery days must be taken by Monday, June 1st, 2020. 
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William Lobuzzetta
Superintendent,
Transportation Service




